FW: FAO Ms Oonagh Buckley, Director General

Lena Kavanagh <Lena.Kavanagh@workplacerelations.ie>

Tue 06/03/2018 11:39

§ 2 attachments (108 KB)

030218_WRC-Isaac_Burke.pdf; ATT00001.htm;

Dear Mr Burke,

In behalf of Ms Oonagh Buckley, Director General, we wish to confirm receipt of your email and letters. As the
statutory role of the Workplace Relations Commission is complete no further reply will issue.

Regards

Lena Kavanagh

From: Isaac Burke
Date: 2 March 2018 at 14:49:23 GMT

To: "oonagh.buckley@workplacerelations.ie" <oonagh.buckley@workplacerelations.ie>
Ce: Isaac Burke [
Subject: FAO Ms Oonagh Buckley, Director General

by registered post &

by ordinary post &

by email

Dear Ms Buckley,

Please find attached to this email a letter for your consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Isaac Burke



